P7/6 Week Beginning 28th September 2020

This week is Maths Week Scotland.
As part of your home tasks you should:
1. Spend time on Sumdog each evening.
2.  Discuss with a family member: Why is maths important? Please discuss the clips that we watched in class.
3. Try one or two tasks from your Maths Week Grid.
4. Make up your own game to help you to revise times tables. You might invent a throwing game, a hopscotch game or a jumping game.
5. Try to upload photographs to our P7/6 Teams page in order to share your learning with our class.
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